
 
 

 

Dear neighbor,  

 

I have some big news to share! I’ve been selected to serve as the next Mayor of Palm 

Beach Gardens.  

 

After a strong victory in the March election and now being named Mayor, I’m 

incredibly grateful for the trust you and my fellow Councilmembers have placed in 

me. I’m ready to get to work — keeping my promises, tackling challenges head-on, 

and doing everything I can to help our city thrive. 

 

I’d also like to congratulate and welcome our newest Councilmember, John Kemp. 

His passion for Palm Beach Gardens will be a huge asset as we move forward 

together. And thank you to Dana Middleton for stepping up as our  Vice Mayor — 

we’re lucky to have her leadership on the team. 

 

Palm Beach Gardens is in great hands, and I’m excited about what we can 

accomplish together! I am proud to represent you and my door is always open. 

 

All the best, 

 

Marcie Tinsley 

Mayor of Palm Beach Gardens 
 


